April 11, 2014
Dear Parents,


I cannot believe this year is almost over!  We have had a wonderful year so far!  You should be very proud of your child and what he/she has accomplished.  To have the opportunity to watch them learn and grow as students and individuals has been an amazing experience.  
As you know, we will begin CRCT testing next Wednesday and Thursday, April 16th-17th and the following Monday, April 21st through Wednesday, April 23rd.  Everyone has worked so hard this year, and I think they are ready for the test!  Please make sure your child gets into bed early and has a good breakfast each morning (ex.-eggs, oatmeal, etc.).  This will help them throughout the testing process each day. The schedule for testing is as follows:
· 4/16 Wednesday – Reading

· 4/17 Thursday – Language Arts

· 4/18 FRIDAY NO SCHOOL

· 4/21 Monday – Math

· 4/22 Tuesday – Science

· 4/23 Wednesday – Social Studies 

[image: image1.wmf]Every morning of the test, I like to serve a small cup of orange juice to each child, a healthy snack option during the two sessions each day, a bottle of water and some peppermints to stimulate their thinking while test taking.  Healthy (brain power) snacks include blueberries, apples, oranges, broccoli, cauliflower, carrots, walnuts, almonds, pumpkin seeds, or even small dark chocolate.  If you are able to send in anything for 26 students one day next week, please let me know.  I really appreciate all of your support and help throughout this year and upcoming week.  Encourage your child to take their time and do their BEST! 









Sincerely,





Mrs. Rojas
---------------------------------------------------
Please circle whether you’ll be sending orange juice, snacks, water, or peppermints, and which day you plan to send it.
Student Name:  __________________________________

I will send juice/ snacks/ water,/peppermints on _______________________ (day/date).

